
Lee Heritage Commission Minutes 
May 20, 2021 

Present: Scott Bugbee, Pat Jenkins, Anne Jennison, Laura Gund and guest, Laurel Cox. 

Minutes of April 15, 2021. Scott moved to accept the minutes and Pat seconded. Motion passed. 

Treasurers Report: We have received $19.28 in interest, and spent $289.64 purchasing plaques and 

banners. 

Banners: The banners are up and looking good. An attempt was made to make them more secure so 

there not be so much damage to the banners. We had to replace a couple of them this year. 

Postcards: Randy Stevens is willing to talk about putting some of his collection of old post cards of Lee 

on our annual calendar. However, we are unable to guarantee, once the calendar is printed, that the 

picture won’t be used by others.  

Signs: Pat has been in contact with home owners. The Fishers are available for this coming Sunday 

morning at 10:30, at the Glidden-Towle-Edgerly House. Scott will be prepared with the necessary tools 

to attach the plaques. We will hope to meet with the Barths at their home on Birch Hill Road around 

11:15. 

John Randall family gravestones have been located in the woods at Forest Glen Campground. The 

stones are in the woods near the campground. John Randall was born in 1916 and died in 1976. Joan M. 

Randall died May 5, 2011. Folks at the campground wondered about the Randalls. 

This Land in Our Hands: The family story of the Burleigh/DeMeritt Farm has not been selling so we 

voted to lower the price. Scott made a motion to drop the price to $10. This motion passed. The extra 

books are being moved to the Annex, with other Historical Society books and materials. 

Parish House: The Town Hall Renovation Committee would like the Heritage Commission to prepare 

questions for the public regarding the Parish House, and its possible future use. It was suggested that we 

provide a range of ideas, i.e. recreation for older people; recreation for all ages, “community building”. 

General discussion regarding this. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:51. Next meeting with be June 17th. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund. 

 

Meeting of June 17th was cancelled as a quorum was not available. 

 


